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Date: 2/8/2019 

Re: PUCO Case No. 18-520-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of 
Active Warning Devices at the CSX Transportation Railroad Crossing, DOT# 513-756U, 
Locker Road/CR 60 in Hardin County, Ohio. 

On August 1, 2017, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized funding 
for CSX Transportation to install lights and gates at the Locker Road/CR 60, DOT#513-
756U, grade crossing in Hardin County, Ohio. The crossing was surveyed on July 11, 
2017 and was found to warrant the upgrade. 

On May 2, 2018, the Commission approved the project and ordered completion by 
February 2, 2019.  

On January 18, 2019, CSX filed for a 30 day extension. In the request, CSX states 
that they are working to catch up on projects that were delayed due to PTC (Positive 
Train Control) projects being completed in 2018.   

Construction for this project began around December 4, 2018. Staff was notified by CSX 
that the project was completed on January 31, 2019.  

The project has been completed and no additional construction time is needed. Staff will 
make final inspections and close out the case once the project has been finalized.  
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